
 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

 

All Baldwin County Solid Waste Facilities, including the 
Magnolia Landfill, MacBride Landfill, and 

the Bay Minette Transfer Station, will be closed Tuesday, 
December 25, 2018. 

 

CHRISTMAS WEEK GARBAGE PICKUP SCHEDULE 
Collection will be delayed by one day Christmas week as follows 

Regular Pick Up Day     Christmas Week Pick Up Day       
 Monday 12/24/18     Monday 12/24/2018 

Tuesday 12/25/18     Wednesday 12/26/18 

Wednesday 12/26/18    Thursday 12/27/18 

Thursday 12/27/18     Friday 12/28/18 

 

The MacBride Landfill and the Billing Office in Robertsdale will 
be closed Wednesday, December 26, 2018. 

 

NEW YEAR’S HOLIDAY 

 

Magnolia Landfill and the Bay Minette Transfer Station will 
remain open and operating normal business hours on 

Tuesday, January 1, 2019. 

 

There will be no change in the garbage collection for the New 
Year’s Holiday. 

 

MacBride Landfill and the Billing Office in Robertsdale will be 

closed Tuesday, January 1, 2019. 
 


